

Hello Cloverly Families,

Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year at Cloverly Elementary! I'm Charlyne McWilliams, your PTA president and proud parent of a 5th grader.

Whether you're new to Cloverly or returning, we're so glad you're here! Our PTA is dedicated to building a strong, supportive community that enriches our children's educational experience — and we can't do it without you.

From assemblies and after-school clubs to family events like Trunk or Treat and book fairs, the PTA brings fun and learning to life. We also fundraise to support classroom needs and organize monthly staff appreciation events to celebrate our amazing teachers and Cloverly staff.

To keep these efforts going, we need your help! Here's how you can get involved:

- Register for free at <u>cloverlyes.ptboard.com</u>. This will allow you to keep up with the latest PTA news and events at Cloverly. We send a newsletter every Sunday.
- Become a PTA member. You can sign up right on the Cloverly PT Board. Being a member gives you access to the student directory so you can efficiently organize those playdates.
- Join our monthly virtual meetings (1st Tuesday each month). We want your input and want to hear your ideas.
- Volunteer in ways that work for you; for planning or day-of events

Our kids love seeing us engaged — mine sure does! Your involvement shows them the value of community and support. Feel free to email me at <a href="mailto:cloverly.pta.president@gmail.com">cloverly.pta.president@gmail.com</a>. I'd love to hear your ideas and hope you'll join us in making this a great year at Cloverly ES. Help the PTA continue to be a part of establishing Cloverly a great school and have a lot of fun in the process.

Sincerely, Charlyne (Naomi's mom) McWilliams, President Cloverly PTA